Jabol Holdings Ltd

| would like to express my sincere appreciation for the work you and your team have
done at 1050 Queen St. West. From the day we signed our contract you have provided the highest
quality materials, workmanship, and customer service. Over this past year, you have made every
effort to work efficiently and resolve any issues in a timely and professional manner. In my line of work
| come into contact with a number of different contractors on a regular basis but the level of detail and
accountability you have demonstrated, as well as the way you conduct business as a whole, truly sets
you apart. | am so fortuante to have worked with you and | am so grateful for expertise throughout
this entire process.

Finally, everything has come together, the commercial space is up and running and |
have one residential unit rented and another potential tenant for the second unit. Thanks to your hard
work | can rest assured that | am offering an excellent space in superb condition.

| have and will continue to reccomend your services and | am certain that we will work
together again in the future. Again, | could not be more satisfied with your work and | look forward to a
continuing relationship with Demansou Construction.

Kind Regards,

1345 Glenburnie Rd, Mississauga, ON
(416) 807- 0172



